
 

Heckmondwike Grammar School, High Street, Heckmondwike, West Yorkshire, WF16 0AH 
Tel: 01924 402202 | Fax: 01924 418318 | Email: office@heckgrammar.co.uk | www.heckgrammar.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr P Roberts 
Heckmondwike Grammar School Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company number 

07348329. Registered office address as above. 

 

 

JML/LMS 

3 May  2022 

Year 10 – Wednesday 8 June 2022 

Visit to Holocaust Exhibition and Memorial Centre and  

Huddersfield University 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of the AQA History GCSE we study Germany, 1890-1945: Democracy and Dictatorship 

with units including Life in Nazi Germany, Propaganda and the Holocaust.  

We are fortunate that Huddersfield University has an excellent Holocaust Exhibition and Memorial 

Centre. We have organised a trip for Year 10 Historians  to this exhibition and centre, where they 

will be able to view the galleries and exhibits, as well as participating in a 2 hour workshop 

‘Propaganda and The Media’, focussing on the techniques and use of propaganda by Nazi Germany. 

We feel that this is an excellent opportunity, not only to consolidate the work done in class, to 

complement their GCSE exam work but also for students to deepen their understanding of this 

important event. 

Students will also have a guided tour of the campus of the University of Huddersfield organised by 

our careers department.  We will visit several of the main departments, the library and try to give a 

sense of student life. 

The trip will take part entirely within the school day. We will leave school after morning registration 

and return by 3.15 pm. Students will need: 

 Full school uniform 

 Weather appropriate clothing eg coat, or sun hat. 

 Packed lunch and water bottle  

 Any medication that they usually carry  

 Optional – Spending money suggest £4 or less in case there is an opportunity to buy 

refreshment 
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Students are reminded, that behaviour must be of the highest standard at all times to ensure their 

own safety and the safety of those around them. By coming on the trip the students are 

ambassadors for the school and as such their behaviour must be exemplary at all times.  They must 

agree to follow instructions from any member of staff.  

Total Cost per student    

This includes insurance, cover at school, travel by coach, and workshops at the Exhibition centre: 

£13.50 

This is subsidised due to transport funding provided by the Holocaust Survivors’ Friendship 

Association. 

Please make payment via Parentpay 

Under the Governors’ Policy for charges and remissions, no compulsory payment may be demanded for 

this visit but voluntary contributions to the full cost are invited. No one will be excluded on the grounds 

of genuine financial hardship, however, the trip can only run if there are sufficient contributions.  

When collecting monies for school trips, the cost of the trip usually includes a contingency to cover actual 

costs. 

If, after meeting all the costs of a trip, the individual trip account is in surplus and this amounts to £5.00 

per student or more, then the surplus will be shared out and returned to the parent(s)/guardian(s) of those 

students who originally contributed to the cost of the trip. Where an individual trip account is in surplus 

but the surplus amounts to less than £5.00 per student, then the surplus will be retained by the Academy 

to be used for the benefit of pupils in any of the following ways: 

 To provide individual pupils with financial support for a school trip where, because of financial 
hardship, the pupil would otherwise not be able to attend; 

 To make a general financial contribution to the cost of the same trip in future years; 
 To make a financial contribution to the cost of running other trips in future years. 

 
Please complete the microsoft form by clicking link. The form requests your permission for your 

child to attend and collates any medical details. Please make payment of £13.50 via ParentPay by 

Tuesday 24 May  2022. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. E. Currie and Mrs. J. Lawrence  

History Department 
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